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From: Andrew Behringer <andrewb@nationalcannabisparty.org>
Sent: Monday, November 15, 2021 9:10 AM
To: CCB Meetings
Subject: Public Comment for 11/16 CCB meeting

WARNING - This email originated from outside the State of Nevada. Exercise caution when opening attachments or 
clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Hello,  
 
My name is Andrew Behringer, Director of Policy and Advocacy/Federal Lobbyist, for the National Cannabis Party. 
 
I will be virtually attending the CCB meeting tomorrow and would like to add a public comment if still possible. Please 
find my comment below to be used for public record. 
 
 
 
PUBLIC STATEMENT: 
NAME: C. Andrew Behringer 
 
I am the Director of Policy and Advocacy/Federal Lobbyist, for the National Cannabis Party. NCP is the first FEC approved 
National Political Committee, dedicated to the plant and the people. 
 
Federal Legalization is coming fast, and Nevada has a very crucial part to play in assisting with policy creation on a State 
level, that can be utilized and expanded on a Federal level.  
 

To help protect your privacy, Microsoft Office prevented automatic download of this picture from the  
Internet.

 
Andrew Behringer 
Director of Policy and Advocacy 
National Cannabis Party 
410.705.0933 
NationalCannabisParty.org 
THE INDUSTRY BELONGS TO THE PEOPLE! 
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From: August Bonacci <august.bonacci@slu.edu>
Sent: Monday, November 15, 2021 7:22 PM
To: CCB Meetings
Subject: Public comment for CCB’s board meeting November 16, 2021

WARNING - This email originated from outside the State of Nevada. Exercise caution when opening attachments or 
clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear CCB, 
 
Assembly Bill 466 requires the State Treasurer to establish a closed-loop framework within the state to address 
marijuana-related banking issues. In January 2021, Multichain Ventures was awarded a contract to establish that 
framework, which it describes as a tokenized financial ecosystem.  
 
I understand that establishing the banking solution is the responsibility of the State Treasurer’s Office, but I am 
curious if the CCB can provide any updates regarding AB 466.  
 
August Bonacci  
 
-- 
August Bonacci // LinkedIn 
Founder, Cannabis Law Society  
J.D. Candidate, 2022 
Saint Louis University School of Law 


